
 

Princes Primary 

School 

Selborne Street 

Liverpool 

L8 1YQ 

Tel: 0151 709 2602 

www.princesprimary.com  

 

D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 7  

Welcome to the Christmas issue of our newsletter 

 

Inside this     

issue… 

 

 

Christmas Trips 

 

 

Bake Off 

 

 

Christmas Dinner 

 

 

Trampolining 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Almost Christmas... 

It’s been a fantastic first term here at Princes. The     

children and staff have been very busy and are no doubt 

looking forward to a little break! 

Dates for the Spring Term are enclosed at the back of 

the newsletter. 

From everyone here at Princes we wish you a very   

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We look      

forward to seeing you in 2018! 

Great Princes Bake Off 

We held the Great Princes Bake Off! A big thank you to everyone who 

came along and bought a cake. We raised £72 for school! Class 10 

were the winners, with Class 3 runners up and Class 13 in third place. 



 

 

 

 

Class 3 enjoyed their day out to 

Mattel Play! 

Class 10 have been loving their 

swimming lessons this term! 

The school enjoyed a lovely 

Christmas Dinner! Big thanks to 

Anne, Linda and Maria! 



Classes 14 and 15 enjoyed their 

day out to Velocity Trampolining! 

Class 9 have been very busy, as 

you can see from the pictures of 

Daisy and Alex! 

Class 12 have enjoyed doing lots of 

Christmas activities. We loved the 

Christmas display in Taskers and 

decorating the tree in school. 



                   

                     

                         Head Teacher Kathy Brent 
 

If you would like more information please contact us 

by phone, e-mail or visit our website. 

0151 709 2602                                             

princes-ht@princes.liverpool.sch.uk  

www.princesprimary.com 
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Dates for your diary 

 

Wednesday 8th January; Beginning of Term 

Monday 15th January; E-Safety Workshop 

Friday 19th January; Class 11 Assembly 

Friday 2nd February; Class 10 Assembly 

Monday 12th to Friday 16th February; Half Term 

Monday 19th February; INSET Day (no children in school) 

 

School is closed for Feb-

ruary Half Term from 

Monday 12th to Friday 

16th February. We return 

to school on Tuesday 20th 

February. 

We hope you all have a very Merry 

Christmas, a fantastic New Year 

and we look forward to seeing you 

in 2018! 

Finally, a massive 
thank you to all who 

bought raffle tickets! 

Class 8 have linked their outdoor visits 

this term to historical events, Liverpool 

landmarks and Festivals & Celebrations. 

We went on a trip to see the world’s    

largest Liver Bird Sculpture at the new 

Edge Lane Shopping Centre. 


